Stanwood-Camano School District
BOARD OF DIRECTORS

June 20, 2023

CONSENT AGENDA

DONATIONS
(The Board wishes to announce donations publicly. In accordance
with Board Policy 6114, donations exceeding $500.00 are formally
approved on the Consent Agenda.)

The Stanwood-Camano School District received the following donations:

1. Twenty boxes of 11x17 paper from GXO Logistics to be shared among
schools in the district, valued at $1,390.00.

2. $9,985.75 from Outdoor Schools Washington to cover the cost for Twin City
Elementary 5th graders to attend the Outdoor Education field trip to Camp
Seymour in Gig Harbor, Washington on May 1-3, 2023.

3. $500.00 from the Stanwood-Camano Area Foundation, on behalf of the Floyd
and Delores Jones Endowment Fund, to purchase books for the Stanwood
Middle School library.

4. $928.26 from the Twin City Elementary PTA to cover the transportation costs
for the 5th grade field trip to Camp Seymour in Gig Harbor, Washington on
May 1-3, 2023.

5. $721.34 from the Camano Island Friends of the Library to cover the

transportation costs for the Utsalady Support Literacy and the Library field
trips to the Camano Island Library on January 12, 19, and 26, 2023.
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